
Hi Everyone,

Thank you all for your amazing Easter raffle donations, we hope you all enjoyed the
delicious prizes. We hope you loved your Mother's Day gifts and managed some
moments of peace and joy throughout the weekend. We are thrilled to be able to
spoil a Mum with our special donations from our P&C members for our raffle - Thank
You to those amazing members.

Our volunteer's register has been created and we encourage you to pop your name
down at the office or contact me directly if you'd like to help out on some of our
future events. 

Over the next few weeks our Moonlight Market Stall Coordinators will be sending out
information and requests for donations for their stalls. Please familiarise yourself with
the stalls your children's classes have been allocated and see what you can do or
where you can help because a little bit from each of you will make this big event
happen successfully.

Last but definitely not least - today is P&C Day! I would like to acknowledge
everyone from our committee members, our parents, our teachers, staff, cleaners,
gardeners and our students. Thank you for all your amazing work in keeping our P&C
running, your continued efforts are very much appreciated.

Our next meeting is Monday 12th June at 7pm at the School Staff
Room and we welcome your attendance.

Kind regards 
Ashlee Gibson - President
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BIKE SHELTER 
After being on the wish list for a long time, and a some hard
work fundraising, the P&C was able to provide the school with a
bike shelter! 

Zac from Flair Timber and Steel was awarded the job which is
also great because he is a Falls Road Father! Check out his
work below!



Mother's Day
Easter

Next meeting
Monday 12 June 7pm at
school in the staff room

Follow us on
Facebook!

Our best Mother's DayHelpers - thanks girls :)

Some beautiful Mother's

Day gifts ready to be

purchased

Easter Raffle prizes ready!

Uniform Shop Open
Monday 29th May
Monday 12th June

FUNDRAISING
It's been a great start to the year with Easter and Mother's
Day raising a total of $1,146. Many thanks to all the donations
of items and of course volunteered time.

Some of this hard earned money will be going towards funding
the Year 5 students to attend a Constable Care Bike Safety
school excursion to raise awareness of bicycle safety and
improve road awareness.

Driftwood Mobile coffee van will be
attending the faction cross country event

Friday 16th June

https://www.facebook.com/fallsroadprimaryschool

